
Park Glen Neighborhood Association 
General Session Board Meeting 

May 22, 2012 
 

Guest speaker presentations 

 Darlene                              from 5304 Dessert Falls came in to discuss their neighbor on 
5300 Dessert Falls, she brought in a CD with pictures so PMS can review and drive by the 
property to address the concern of this homeowner. 

 Barry Bryan was invited by James Hills, Mr. Bryan in interested in serving as a Village 
Advisor as PG which is a volunteer position.  

 
In attendance are 
Sian Vrana 
Ted Hargett 
Susan Ross 
Veronica Zerpa 
Farah Rosario 
 
No quorum was met for this meeting, minutes could not be approved and financials could not 
be approved at this time. 
 
Movies at the Park 
Ted Hargett will volunteer on this event on Saturday May 28, 2012 
 
July 4th Parade  
Will be on June 30, 2012 from 10-12pm 
Officer Deleon will be inviting the fire department to participate in the parade. 
Boy Scouts will also volunteer at this event. 
 
ACC  
Reports of weekly violations will be sent to the board On Fridays of every week. 
 
Next Meeting will be held on June 19, 2012 at the Sterling Building 

 


